
Dear Neighbor,

I wish you a safe, healthy, and Happy Thanksgiving! May you enjoy a bountiful holiday
season with your friends, family, and loved ones.

This Thanksgiving I am thankful for my family and friends, the district office team, and
the community I represent. Included in this special report, I am sharing a feature from
Our Town on the resources we provide to constituents year-round at the community office.

Please save the date for our Holiday Open House on Thursday, December 19, from 4-5 pm
at the District Community Office, 1485 York Avenue (78/79 Streets). We are collecting
toys at the District Community Office for our annual holiday toy drive benefiting children
in our community every day, Monday to Friday, from 9:30 am to 5:30 pm through
Thursday, December 19.

As a reminder, our office is closed on Thursday, November 28, and Friday, November 29,
for a legal state government holiday. We will reopen on Monday, December 2, at 9:30 am. 

Please do not hesitate to reach us if we may be of further assistance.

Phone: 212.288.4607
Email: SeawrightR@NYAssembly.gov

 
Sincerely,

REBECCA A. SEAWRIGHT 
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As Featured by Arlene Kayatt, East Side Observer:
​Interns, volunteers, and trained professionals offer a wide
array of unexpected services our East Side Observer finds
when she pays a visit to Assembly member Rebecca
Seawright’s office.

Hooray for Constituent Service—For non-stop/one-stop constituent service, Assembly Member Rebecca
Seawright’s community office on York between E. 78 and E. 79th Sts. is Numero Uno IMO. The staff is
up and ready with a panoply of services—from covid shots and masks, flu shots, blood glucose and blood
pressure screenings, and screening mammograms to notary services, book drives, shredding events, and
more. Look no further than the Seawright Team’s full-service constituent office.

Read More

Angelica’s Law, Seawright Supported Legislation Signed into
Law, Now Taking Effect 

Angelica's Law—which is now in effect—increases penalties for those with a history of dangerous driving.
The law is named after Angelica Nappi, a 14-year-old Long Island teen who was killed in 2008 when an
unlicensed motorist with seven prior suspensions ran a red light. Angelica's Law provides that a driver
with five or more prior license suspensions for moving violations qualifies for aggravated unlicensed
operation of a motor vehicle in the first degree, a class E felony (Ch. 722 of 2023) to keep our roads safe
from reckless drivers.
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Thanksgiving Fire Safety

Safety Tips From FDNY

It’s important to be #FDNYSmart this Thanksgiving. Here are some safety tips for the holiday:
Stay in the kitchen. Don’t leave cooking food unattended. STAND BY YOUR PAN.
Wear short or tight-fitting sleeves. Long sleeves are more likely to catch on fire or get caught on
pot handles.
Keep the area around the stove clear of towels, papers, potholders, and anything that can burn.
Cook at indicated temperature settings rather than higher settings.
Keep a pot lid nearby to smother a pan fire. Do not attempt to pick up the pot or pan. Shut off the
heat and cover the fire with a lid.
Do not use water. It will cause splashing and spread the fire.
Treat burns immediately with cool running water.

During Thanksgiving, some people use deep fryers for their turkeys and other delicious treats. However,
deep fryers are considered a fire risk that can cause serious injury. 

If you do decide to use a deep fryer, here are some safety tips:
Do not use fryers in a garage.
Never let children near the fryer, even when it’s not in use.
Never leave the fryer unattended.
Do not overfill the fryer.
Use safety goggles to protect your eyes and always use potholders or oven mitts when handling
the fryer.
Make sure the turkey is completely thawed.
Keep a fire extinguisher near the fryer.
Do not use water to put out a grease fire.

News You Can Use



Seawright Cosponsored Consumer Legislation Signed by Governor
Hochul

From gym memberships and restaurant grades to domestic violence protections and government
services, new legislation signed into law will protect consumers.

Read More

Here's How To Watch The Macy's Thanksgiving Parade Balloon Inflation

Here's How To Watch The Macy's Thanksgiving Parade Balloon Inflation. It's a beloved New York City
holiday tradition.

Read More

Consider Our Office Your Resource!
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Upcoming Events











In Case You Missed It:
Past Editions Of Our Community Update

Community Update: November 22, 2024 ​

Community Update: November 15, 2024

Community Update: November 8, 2024

Community Update: November 1, 2024

Did someone forward this email to you?
Sign up for our e-news here.
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https://conta.cc/4etoSJD
https://conta.cc/4fhbo5a
https://conta.cc/4f7fQmV
https://nyassembly.gov/mem/Rebecca-A-Seawright/enews/
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